February 22, 2008

Dr. Craig Turner, Chair

Executive Committee of the University Senate

CBX 017

Dear Dr. Turner:

In November 2006, President Dorothy Leland appointed an Intellectual Property Committee, as required under policies established by the Board of Regents of the University System of Georgia (“Board of Regents Policy Manual: Section 600: Research”). President Leland requested that the committee make recommendations to her, as president, “regarding the rights and equities in intellectual property created by faculty, staff or students at Georgia College & State University, to develop committee rules and procedures and to recommend an appeal procedure in the event of a disagreement over ownership and use of such intellectual property.” The members of this committee were Gerald Adkins, Jonathan Barton (student representative), Dave Bachoon, Bud Cooper, Dave Groseclose, Bob Haney, Linda Watson Kaufman, Charles Martin, Ken McGill, Roy Moore (chair) and Quintus Sibley.

The committee met several times over the course of more than a year, developed a proposed policy and held two open forums last month seeking feedback on the proposal. As a result of the feedback, the proposal was revised and now has the unanimous approval of the committee. The purpose of the proposed policy, as explained on the committee’s website (http://www.gcsu.edu/president/ipc), was “to support and encourage members of the university community who create and develop intellectual property that may benefit the institution, the community, and society.”

As chair of the Intellectual Property Committee, I am attaching a copy of the proposed policy for review and approval by the University Senate. If you have any questions or need additional information, please let me know. Thanks for your consideration of this proposal.

Sincerely,

Roy L. Moore

Associate Vice President for Academic Affairs

RLM/Brenda

Attachment

